
The guidance document entitled "Draft Guidance for Industry: Validation of Growth-
Based Rapid Microbiological Methods for Sterility Testing of Cellular and Gene 
Therapy Products” was withdrawn on May 8, 2015.  Please visit: 
http://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/FR-2015-05-06/html/2015-10477.htm for additional 
information. 
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